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FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK

I need to make a correction to the March Newsletter. According to our current version
of the Chapter Constitution and Bylaws, our annual election was moved from May to
June, and nominations are accepted through the May meeting. The relevant dates for
2025 are May 20 to make nominations, and June 17 for the annual election.   
 
If you have been a member of the chapter for two years and are interested in running
for any elected office, please let me know. We are still looking for a Recording
Secretary who has the responsibility of recording the minutes of our monthly Board
meeting.

This is the busy time of year at the club so please remember to check the club calendar on our website
and the list of upcoming events in this newsletter before heading to the club. This is especially true if you
plan to use any of the ranges. 

I’d also like to remind everyone that our General Grounds and Range Rules state that you must, “Pickup
and dispose of empty cases, ammunition boxes, used targets, cleaning patches, etc.” Used targets and
empty ammo boxes blow around and can end up in the creek, and spent ammunition cases and shotgun
hulls don’t play well with the lawn mower. Please do your best to pick up as much of it as you can and try
to leave the area in better condition than you found it. There is currently an excessive amount of 9mm
brass at the front of Range 2!   



If you know anyone who might be interested in joining our club please encourage them to join by
referring them to website at www.yorkiwla.org. The Membership page has all the information they need
to begin the process.

—Greg Senft president@yorkiwla.org

TROUT COMMITTEE
The trout stocking opener was a
success! Thank you to everyone
that came out to help. Interested
in helping? Check out our
calendar for Stocking dates. Most
Saturdays at 9am.

Find out
more

 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt
Sunday, April 13th at 1p

Ages: 0 to 18 years
with age appropriate prizes. 

Just like in previous years, please give me the name
and age of each child planning on attending so I can
make sure there are adequate eggs. Email and text

message is the best way to contact me.

Please email iwlajuniors67@gmail.com
or text 717-841-5136  



Sarah Chenowith 
​

 
 

JUNIORS PROGRAM
The weather is starting to warm up and we will start doing outdoor activities at the meeting. Please come
dressed for the weather and prepared to get dirty.

The Annual Easter Egg hunt is scheduled for April 13, 2025 at 1pm. The egg hunt is for ages 0 to 18
years old.  If you would like to register your child or grandchild please text or email me the names and
ages of all children interested. The child's parents do not need to be a member so it is ok to tell a friend's
kids (as long as they register a week prior to the hunt). I require registration so I can make sure there are
adequate eggs for the kids.  

Also, there are many fun child activities coming up: Trout stocking, fishing derby, mother's day
fishing, youth field day and more. Text or email me for more information (but it is also in this newsletter
too)

If anyone is interested in attending please send me an email or a text with your child’s age and name.
Please email iwlajuniors67@gmail.com or text 717-841-5136  

Sarah Chenowith 

Learn More

IWLA WORK PARTY
Come join us for the Monthly Work Party

APRIL 27TH 1PM

MAY 25TH 1PM

JUNE 22ND 1PM

 



download
pdf

CLUBHOUSE RENOVATION
Saturday March 29th we began moving things in, and it is

starting to look more like a thing now. We expect to do the

various fixture installations and water hook ups in the coming

weeks.

If you would like to lend a hand now and again, we would be

glad to have you.

Swope at ghswope@gmail.com.

 

Scholarship Committee
 The York Chapter has a Scholarship program open to York

County residents, who are studying in the field of ecology! The



Scholarship is based on financial need, ability, Grades, etc.

Check our website for further details! 

Find out
more

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 2025
Please ensure that your name, address, email address, and phone number stay up to date with
membership. We forward important information via this information that is on file, and we don't want you
to be left out. Use rwwood.iwla67.membership@gmail.com to update your information.

 

Download PDF



 
ROAD CLEAN UP

There will be a road clean up at Izaak
Walton League York Chapter #67

​on
April 12 at 8am

We would appreciate you help if you can make it. This is
an excellent opportunity for Scouts who need

Community Service Hours. Meet at the Clubhouse. 
Coffee and donuts provided. 

 

PISTOL COMMITTEE

The Pistol committee at York Izaak
Walton does much more than just run
pistol matches. We now run matches
just about every weekend March
through November and some involve
not only pistols, but pistol caliber
carbines, rifles and shotguns as
well. Our events range from casual
shoots for novices to competitions
which draw and challenge some of the
best shooters in the world. We have
something for everyone. All of our
matches are open to the public but
most require advance registration, and
some require shooters to be qualified
before competing. 
Help at Set ups Appreciated!

Find out more about all our Shooting Sport
Programs. Check the calendar for dates!

Funshoots

Multigun

USPSA

Monday Night Trap

2 Gun Action Challenge

22 Long Rifle

Tuesday Night Plate League

Walnut & Steel

 
FIRST SHOTS CLASS
This event is for first time shooters who want to try rifle/pistol shooting using rimfire
ammunition. There will be a variety of rifles/pistols to shoot. We will only be using firearms and
ammunition provided through the Club, no personal rifles, pistols, or ammunition should be
brought into the range facilities.

The event will be held at:  
Izaak Walton League of America
7131 Ironstone Hill Road



Dallastown, PA 17313
We will meet at the clubhouse for classroom instruction prior to moving to the back shooting
bays for live fire instruction.

This event is free but there is a $5 fee for lunch. The speed limit on the grounds is 10 MPH. If you
have eye and ear protection, please bring it with you. Eye protection must offer side protection. If
you do not have eye and ear protection they will be provided.

The event is limited to 20 active participants. Minors will need to be accompanied by an adult. 
Firearms Education Team

Registration is required through the following JotForm:

REGISTER
HERE

 

FUNSHOOTS

 



We are sure the beautiful weather helped motivate the 50+ shooters who showed up on Sunday
March 30th for our monthly FunShoot. They were treated the some vintage thinking as we are
adding back the carnival games and silliness from our roots here at the FunShoot. This month we
saw the return of hanging claybirds, the ramped moving targets and of course our food of the
month....Brussel Sprouts! We also reduced the round count a bit, so we didn't burn a hole in our
pockets and were all on our way to other sunny day adventures by 1:30pm.

We had 4 Jr's in attendance, and they all left with a smile.
Thanks to all who came out, and we hope to see more of you at one of our next matches

SATURDAY APRIL 25TH 9AM
SUNDAY APRIL 26TH 9AM (Special match see calendar)

SATURDAY MAY 24TH 9AM
FunShoot team.

 

FIND OUT MORE

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP
Trap is open on Monday nights. 6pm to 9pm. Rounds
are 6 dollars for adults and 5 for Juniors .
As always we are looking for volunteers to help out.
Just inquire at desk for details.

Thank you
Jon Chenowith 



 
TWO GUN ACTION

CHALLENGE ​
A fun short range fast paced themed match. Get ready
to reach back out to near 200 yards on the rifle stage.

Next Match June 1st at 9am
FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE:

https://www.facebook.com/york.iwla.two.gun.action.challenge

SIGN UP
HERE

 

 
TUESDAY NIGHT

PLATE RACK
LEAGUE

April 8th Cancelled.Every Tuesday
Night

Set up at  ​3:30 – 7:00pm
In the Back Pits

March 11 through May 13th
NO SIGN UP NEEDED JUST SHOW

UP!

USPSA
Every Third Sunday

April 20th
9:00 am - 3:00 pm

In the Back Pits

SIGN UP
HERE

 

WALNUT & STEEL
MATCH

Monthly event for pre-1960 surplus military

rifles, issued from any nation. The match is a

very light competition with the emphasis

being marksmanship, fun and few firearm

MULTIGUN
Every Second Sunday
April 13th (1st match)

8:30 am - 4:00 pm
In the Back Pits Our Multi Gun Matches are

open to the qualified public, and we always



regulations (other than safety). All shooting

will be done from the bench from a front rest.

No rear bags allowed. No prone, or seated on

the ground. This is designed for the average

shooter, not the high power match

competitor. If you're looking for serious

competition this will not be a good match for

you.

APRIL 16TH @ 9:30AM

SIGN UP
HERE

welcome visitors who just want to watch. Multi

gun action matches are exciting and fast-paced,

and require competitors to be extremely familiar

with rules and procedures before participating in

matches. You shouldn’t think that we don’t

welcome new shooters though. We’ll go out of

our way to get you involved. It will be 5-6 stages

depending on participation and all 3 guns will be

used. We might use slugs, rifle and shotgun slings,

this match, and we use all of the 200 yards

available on the rifle range. The match fee will be

$25 -$30 depending on the number of stages.

SIGN UP
HERE

  
 

Website Calendar Membership Programs

SEE WEBSITE FOR ALL UP TO
DATE EVENTS & TIMING

If you have business with the Board, please email
Allen Evler at boardchair@yorkiwla.org

www.yorkiwla.org

York Chapter #67
717-428-2000

iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org
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